

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

August 16, 2020

To the members of Strategic Priorities and Planning Committee,

I wish to inform Council of my appointment to the Brescia University College Housing and Gender-Based Violence Project 2021.

Following the submission and presentation to SPPC regarding this project, the organizers reached out to me to have further dialogue. As an outcome of that meeting and furthering this important community conversation, the organizers and I wish to inform Council I am to be involved with the students in Family Studies and Human Development program with the Diversity and the Canadian Families program. A second report will be submitted to SPPC in early 2022.

Though not requiring Council approval, I wished to inform colleagues of the work being done in the community as Council directed that the recommendations forming part of the presentation BE FORWARDED to the Civic Administration, for consideration and potential implementation, including but not limited to participation in the knowledge-exchange activities related to the report.

It is a pleasure to be a part of a team committed to the creation of safety for women and girls in London.

Regards,

Elizabeth Peloza Councillor, Ward 12

Clipabeth Pelga